Notice.

To our valued clients,

All Capital G Offices will be closed for the Remembrance Day
Holiday on Friday, November 11, 2011.

Online transactions can be completed as normal via eBanking on

www.capital-g.com. Locally, you can use your Capital G Debit Card
for free anytime, anywhere and at any ATM.

Our 19 Reid Street Branch will re-open at 9:30am on Saturday,
November 12, 2011. All other Capital G Offices and Branches will
re-open at 8:30am on Monday, November 14, 2011.

We wish you a safe and happy holiday.
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